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As a lifelong Oregonian, 4th Generation Oregon farmer with the next two generations 

involved daily I oppose this bill.  All four of my children have grown up helping in the 

farming operation. We farm or lease out in two Oregon county's with approx. 1000 

acres in each.  Several of the plots have homes on them that are small and old. We 

keep them rented and maintained so that if future generations need to build a home 

on site to be productive farmers, they would be able.   This proposal absolutely Guts 

this plan, and I feel takes rights away from the landowner.  These homes are 

outdated and building a replacement home as these were designed, many 75 years 

ago is not practical.  This bill will be a hardship on our operation and take tremendous 

value away from our plots.   
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